
APPENDIX B 

HITCHIN (05.12.17) 

Letter sent to existing pavilion users 

 

Dear  

On the 24th January 2017 the Council’s Cabinet discussed the future of green space and 

adopted a four year Green Space Management Strategy to ensure its protection in North 

Herts.  The following link provides details of the Cabinet report listed at item 9. Appendix A. 

details the adopted 2017-2021 Green Space Strategy. 

http://web.north-

herts.gov.uk/aksnherts/users/public/admin/kab14.pl?operation=SUBMIT&meet=102&cmte=CA

B&grpid=public&arc=71 

You will see that the stated aim of the strategy is ’to provide a sustainable, strategic approach 

for the future management of green space’. The key driver of the strategy is to retain and 

maintain the green space in our urban environments for current and future generations to 

enjoy.  

In relation to Football Pavilions: 

The Council recognises that many of its pavilions are beyond economic repair and costly to 

maintain. It has been agreed that at the end of the current football season, the following 

pavilions shall be closed: St. Johns Road, Cadwell Lane and Walsworth Common, Hitchin. 

The Council will allow up to 1 March 2018 for interested parties to put forward viable proposals 
for the transfer of these facilities to a third party. 
 
 If you feel you may have a viable proposal please contact North Hertfordshire District Council 
on 01462474553 or email steve.geach@north-herts.gov.uk. 
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